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Office hours:

Monday through Friday 9:00
A.M. to 2:00 P.M.

Email: office@washington-
twp.com

Phone: 419.726.6621

Information can be found on
the website at -

https://washington-twp.com/events/

Meeting minutes can be found
on our website at -

https://washington-twp.com/meeting-
minutes/

POLICE 

If you see a street light out or on during
the day please contact our Police
department and they will let Edison
know.

Log onto to our website to report a non
emergency incident or to request a house
check.

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#house-check

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#police-report

LOW SPEED VEHICLES INSPECTION
PROCESS:

https://washington-twp.com/category/low-
speed-vehicles/

Tow Lot Fees as of October 1st, 2022 -
$175 per tow and $20 a day - payment can
be made via cash or credit card. 

November Anniversaries

PARKS/ROADS

The Shelter House is available to rent.

https://washington-twp.com/shelter-house-
rental/

Video of the inside of the hall is now posted
online. 

The dumpster at Shoreland Park is for
township use only. 

New email for parks is
wtparks@washington-twp.com and new
email for roads is wtroads@washington-
twp.com

Final leaves are being picked up this week.

ZONING

https://washington-twp.com/zoning/

Zoning code

https://washington-twp.com/wp-
content/uploads/2020/10/ZoningResolution.
pdf

FIRE

Congratulations to firefighter/EMT
Michael Roberts who successfully
completed his probationary period by
becoming a certified state of Ohio
firefighter I and NR EMT.

WE NEED YOU….The WTFD is hiring!!
part-time day shift firefighter/EMT’s to
cover shifts Monday-Friday from
8:00am-4:00pm. $15.00 per hour. EMT-
B and FFI certifications required. You do
not need to live in the community for
these part-time positions as these are
scheduled shifts.



Heather Bacon FIRE 21 yrs
Drew Lasley FIRE 3 yrs
Mandy Miller FIRE 3 yrs 
John Pocse FIRE 3 yrs

TRUSTEES

Signs will be going up for
no parking on the streets
during a snow emergency.
This helps with plowing and
getting the streets cleaned
quickly.
We are now able to take online payments
for permits, hall rental, and tow
fees at https://washington-
twp.com/product/pay-online/

December 13th is the next board meeting
where the 2023 budget will be reviewed.

FISCAL

You can now find the monthly fund
summaries on the website at:

https://washington-
twp.com/category/financial-updates/

We are also hiring pay-per-call
firefighter/EMT’s, these members live in
the Point Place/Shoreland community
and respond from home to staff
apparatus and respond to fire and EMS
incidents.

For further information,
visit www.joinwtfd72.com or call the
fire station at 419-726-2453 during the
weekday and ask about the open
positions listed above.

The Polar Express is 25 years old this year.
Thank you to Rick Phillips and Jim
Binienda for keeping it going. Thank you to
all who have donated candy and gift cards
for gas. Thank you to the residents who
help fund it's up keep and insurance costs.

Sunday December 4th at 5:30pm is the
Christmas Tree Lighting, crowning of Miss
Point Place/Shoreland - Ava Hall, parade,
and after party at Friendship Center.

The Polar Express will lead the parade.
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